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 Anup Patel OBJEMPER2016/4936/P 19/09/2016  11:44:32 The consultation for this proposed change of use has not consulted the residents of Ludham or the 

neighbours.  This has been railroaded by Camden by using their own officers and councillors for 

consultation and not the people that actually live in the area.

201 Wendling

Haverstock Road

NW5 4QY

NW5 4QY

 Birgit Lambrechts COMMNT2016/4936/P 20/09/2016  00:00:45 Instead of using the vacant parking for a mushroom farm it would be better used for storage spaces for 

the inhabitants of Ludham.

I'm worried about the health implications of putting a mushroom farm under a residential area. There is 

specific guidance from the Health and

Safety Executive (HSE) on the risks of mushroom farming and we have

still not been sent any details of a risk assessment. 

There is also the possible excess traffic that goes with it. I presume that the mushrooms need to be 

picked up at some point of the day and there is no information available on this either. In other words 

you wants us to make a decision without giving us any practical information. You should have called a 

meeting with the residence of Ludham and the surrounding estates and explained the plans in depth 

before sending us a planning application.
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